Leavesden Newsletter



Dates

February

1 Deadline for booking Parents Consultations

8 Friends Quiz night

11 Parents Consultations—Adventure, Star, Explorers

12 Parents Consultations—Diamond, Bear, Discovery

13 Parents Consultations—All classes

14 Parents Consultations—Otter, Octopus, Rocket

15 Parents Consultations— Rainbow, Acorn, Puzzle

18 Half Term—school closed

25 Nursery Applications deadline

28 Diamond Parent Lunch

March

12 Class photos

Super Learners

Rainbow: Bailey, Kyra, Hannah, Ayrton

Bear: Luca, Evan, Annabelle, Lily

Acorn: Kamron, Lena, Prisha, Roman

Puzzle: Ava, Sai, Tess, Amy

Octopus: Mahad, Evie, Sofiane, Freddie

Rocket: Levi, Archie, Poppy, Vihaan,

Star: Koburn, Naomi, Freddie, Kacey

Diamond: Samuel W, Madison-Beau,

Joshua, Olivia

Otter: Corey, Lilly, Scarlett, Zachary

All children in KS2 have been invited to write an article for the newsletter. If you and your child do something exciting, write about it and submit it for consideration.

There is a strict criteria for all submissions, so ask your child to share these with you.

Word Search

Here are some words associated with the Men of the Docks painting that is inspiring all of the Learning at Leavesden this half term. See if you can find all of the words and then create your own word search about your own favourite picture.

George Manhattan

Bellows labourer

dock transport

cargo America

New York Brooklyn

L	Α	Ν	В	C	Α	В	В	В	Α
Α	G	Е	0	R	G	Е	С	R	М
В	Α	W	В	С	Α	L	В	0	E
0	С	Υ	Α	В	С	L	Α	0	R
U	В	0	Α	С	D	0	С	K	ı
R	В	R	С	Α	В	W	Α	L	C
E	C	K	Α	В	C	S	R	Υ	Α
R	В	С	Α	В	С	Α	G	N	В
С	Т	R	Α	N	S	Р	0	R	Т
М	Α	N	Н	Α	Т	Т	Α	N	Α

Coffee Morning



On Wednesday we had a cosy coffee morning with three parents attending. Future coffee mornings this half term are as follows:

Wednesday 23rd January Parents of children with SEND

Wednesday 30th January Expansion (this may change if there is no news)

Wednesday 19th December Communication (between school and home)

If you would like to email questions through in advance, please send to admin@leavesden.education.

Expansion News

Everything is on schedule!

After School Club Bookings

If you wish to book a space in After School Club, you can email your bookings to the new email address: asc@leavesden.education

Men of the Docks

All of our classes are learning through the picture 'Men of the Docks'. We have copies and prints of the picture in school but there is nothing compared to seeing the picture in the 'flesh'. If you are able to take a trip to the National Gallery in London, please make sure you find this picture. Remember it is free to get into the National Gallery.

The Early Years have used the picture to stimulate an interest in transport. The EY team would like to arrange a 'Transport Day' to expose the children to as many vehicles as possible. If you know someone with a vehicle of interest who would be able to bring the vehicle to school to show the children, please could you contact the EY leader, Mrs Hall, via email Julia@leavesden.education

Many thanks for the support you can offer to help us plan a spectacular days of transport!

